
 

 
 
Our Ref: MT2 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Thursday 22nd February – Pathways Evening – 5.00pm – 6.30pm 
 
We would like to invite you to the Pathways evening on Thursday 22nd February which will run from 5.00pm – 
6.30pm. The evening will be split in to two parts.  
 
There will be two talks in the hall and subject stalls set up for you to speak with staff and to also get some 
information and resources for core subjects, you can attend either talk. Please see below details:  
 
5.00pm – Signing in at reception.  
 
Talk 1 – 5.15pm  
Parents will come to the hall for the first talk by Miss Thomas and Miss Thiara. After this talk, parents and students 
will exit in to the canteen and in to the hub to speak with specific subjects and ask any questions.  
 
Talk 2 – 5.50pm  
Parents who arrive after 5.15pm will do the opposite route and speak to subject staff first and then come to the 
hall for the talk with Miss Thomas Miss Thiara. 
 
Where possible please try your best to attend this evening as there will be lots of information shared about the 
process for pathways but also about the Year 10 curriculum for after Easter. 
 
End of Term Tests and Reading Tests 
We are now entering our assessment period, it is really important that all students are in everyday over the next 
few weeks. These assessments will inform us of which band and which set students will go in to after Easter as they 
start their Year 10 curriculum in English, Maths and Science. 
 
If you have any questions please feel free to contact me. I look forward to seeing you on Thursday. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss M Thiara 
 
Head of Year 9  
E: Mandeep.thiara@oldburyacademy.org.uk 
T: 0121-533-3750 ext 5053 

mailto:Mandeep.thiara@oldburyacademy.org.uk

